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Job Fair for Tourism Graduates 

 

In order to provide new Tourism graduates with job opportunities, on May 12
th

 2009, Duy Tan University held a 

meeting in Danang with the representatives of the Building Materials and Construction Company (BMC), based in 

Ho Chi Minh City 

Attendees included Mr. Le Cong Co, the DTU President and Acting Rector, Mr.Vo Thanh Hai, Vice Rector, 

together with Heads of the Tourism Faculty, the Centre of Marketing and Communications, and the Center for Job 

Promotion. 

  

 

  

At the meeting, Mr. Dinh Khoa Tuan, the BMC representative said that the purpose of his visit was to interview and 

recruit new staff to work at the Ngoc Hoi Hotel in Kom Tum Province 

Mr. Tuan also offered a free visit to the BMC Ngoc Hoi Hotel for interested students on May 22
nd

 2009. 

On behalf of DTU, Mr. Vo Thanh Hai warmly welcomed the special guests and confirmed that: “DTU has created 

the most favorable conditions for enterprises to recruit qualified graduates from any department of the university”. 

(Media Center) 

 


